
On Thursday, April 21st, the Downeast Lakes Land Trust is pleased to 

welcome Maine Inland Fisheries and Wildlife (IF&W) State furbearer 

biologist Cory Mosby for an in-depth presentation about the numerous 

furbearer species of Maine.  Mosby will be joined by regional wildlife 

biologists, Sarah Spencer and Tom Schaeffer, to discuss the overall 

health of various populations, different management strategies, and 

current research being conducted.  For more information, please contact 

Downeast Lakes Land Trust at (207) 796 – 2100 or email 

cbrown@downeastlakes.org. 
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